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oxfam.org.au/closethegap

Everyone deserves the right to a healthy future and the opportunities this afford. We are very lucky 
to live in a rich country with a universal health system. However, many of Australia’s First Peoples 
are denied the same access to healthcare that non-Indigenous Australians take for granted. 

Despite a decade of Government promises the gap in health and life expectancy between 
Aboriginal and Torres Strait Islander Peoples and other Australians is widening.

This National Close the Gap Day, we have an opportunity to send our governments a clear 
message that Australians value health equality as a fundamental right for all. 

Widening health Gaps need effective action not just words.

It’s time to listen to the Aboriginal voice.
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